



Dear colleagues,

The XXIth annual Montreal Heart Institute Research Day is fast approaching. You have already received general information regarding the sequence of events for this year's Research Day as well as information regarding the submission of abstracts. As mentioned in our prior communications, abstract submission will be done SOLELY via the MHI website (https://www.icm-mhi.org/fr/recherche/etudiants/journee-recherche). Included in this letter are essential details regarding the submission of abstracts by your students.

Procedure for abstract submission:

- 1- Students and trainees will submit their abstract by completing the form found on the Montreal Heart Institute website. Note that the site will be open for submission only until April 9th 2018, at 11:59 pm. When students submit their abstract, the extent to which the work can be patented must have already been determined.
- 2- An e-mail, containing the abstract and other information submitted by the student or trainee, will then be automatically sent to the researcher identified as the supervisor on the student's web form.

We thank you for your collaboration and hope to see you at the XXIth edition of the MHI Research Day.

Gaétan Mayer, Ph.D.

Christine Henri, MD.

Co-presidents of the XXIth annual Montreal Heart Institute Research Day committee.